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And you say that he was eh, he was 
Intoxicated. 

Eh, he was in an Intoxicated State. 

How about his wife, where was she? 

She was on the bed. 	She never did 
get off the bed. 

And was she able to say that she had 
seen anybody coming backwards 	 

I 
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CAPTSMITH: 	 No, she was not able to talk to us. 

DAV I D: alameaseummiuslexA- 7-r-726T1-  

CAPT SMITH: 	 I have no idea. 

DAVID: 

CAPT SMITH: 

Were you able to talk to anybody else 
around the area who might have seen 
the person who could have killed 
Dr. King? 

Well we talked to many people down 
there. I talked to Solomon Jones, 
the chauffuer who was standing down 
there, who eh, was pointing back over 
towards the building where the, shot 
had come from and eh, at that xliti 
tlmerthere were multiple mulberry 
bushes upon a hill 	 and Solomon 
Jones told me that he had seen a 
person running down the bushes. 
Through the bushes, of course we 
explored that... 

DAVID: 	 What somebody with a gun? 

CAPT SMITH: No, he didn't say he had a gun, he 
said eh, he told me that eh, he had 
turned around and saw a male figure 
running that was hooded, a white hood 
on, through the mulberry bushes. 

So there were people who said that 
they thought the shot had come f om.. 
..from one gf' the windowsk, and there 

. was somebody else said that the shot 
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